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Dear Mr Chairman and members of the committee. I am Zachary Cassidy, writing in opposition 
to SB 2333, which would create a low-carbon fund, that would support the carbon industry.  
These projects are set to make billions, including for out-of-state companies. As such they do 
not need to get more support from the state, when it has already invested millions in this 
industry. Before we continue our support of these projects, we should consider their impact on 
public health and on property rights before the state blindly supports an industry that could 
cause more harm than good. 
As such I recommend a DO NOT PASS on this bill.  


